
 
 

CAMINOS BOARD REPORT for       
08/2019: 
In August our Caminantes began the month             
hosting the Opening Party for the ​Caminos Foto               
Atx Youth Exhibit featuring work by Teen             
photographers from Austin. The exhibit         
features work from 10 young photographers           
and was curated and produced 100% by the               
Caminos Teens. 68 guests were in attendance. 
 
(Caminos Teens getting Musical!) 
Five of our Caminantes have begun to put               
dedicated musical rehearsal time each         
Saturday as they prepare performances for the             
ESB_MACC this Fall; at our Dia de Los Muertos                 
Festival and at the 2nd annual Mexamericon;             
both in November. 
 
-Our caminantes Ariel Sandoval, Lizeth Espino           
and Diana Milk-Batista finished their work with             
Gensler Architects. In October’s Board of           
Advisors’ meeting we will be presenting the             
final results of this exciting collaboration in             
where our Teens were able to work with a team                   
of young architects to visualize the MACC’s             
future and expansion. 
 
-Currently, our caminantes are working on the 
youth wing of our upcoming ‘Viva Mexico’ . 
They will be working at our Information Table; 
they will be creating Social Media content and 

engagement and they will also be hosting a number of activities for the community including screenprinting; button 
making; mosaics workshop; face painting and more; all highlighting the themes of our traditions and our 
culture.festivities. 
 
The BRONZE COMMUNITY BAND: 
The Bronze Community Band continues to hold its meetings and community rehearsals on Sundays; 1-5PM. They will 
be performing for our community next at Viva Mexico alongside other terrific acts. 
 
Thank you 
Frederico Geib 
Program Coordinator 



 


